2726 Costa Drive, Galesburg, IL 61401

Phone; 309-344-3151 * Fax: 309-344-15%4

September 16, 2023

Dear Parents,

We have had a week filled with activity—a bus evacuation drill, school pictures, a fun drone
photo, and Mass. Your children’s energy is inspiring and motivating for teachers and staff alike.
We’'re learning and having fun in the McAteer Center.

| have a few safety reminders. If you should choose to park on Tompkins Street, please refrain
from blocking the parking lot entrance. Our school bus driver has made Costa aware that some
drivers are blocking the parking lot which prevents the school bus from entering. Also keep in
mind, no student(s) should cross the street when arriving or leaving school. We want to put forth
our best effort to keep all of our students safe.

Thank you for doing your part to make Costa a peanut-free school. Your sacrifice is appreciated
by parents and students alike.

A reminder for parents and guardians: On Mass days, students should not wear shorts to
school. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Wishing you a restful and relaxing weekend.
Respectfully,

Julie Hampton Purl
Lead Teacher/Manager of Administrative Operations
Costa Catholic Academy

Calendar ltems:

September 16: St. Patrick’s Mexican Fiesta
September 22: Mass and Confession
September 27: Casual Day

September 29: Mass and Confession

Add to your spring 2024 calendar:
April 21: CCA Chicken Dinner 11AM-6PM
April 21-26 Book Fair



